
Learning   Enjoying   Achieving 

 

Brampton Village Primary School, 
Brampton, Huntingdon, 

Cambs. PE28 4RF 
 

Telephone 01480 375063 
office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mr Peter Allen 

 
            May 2018 

Arrangements for 2018-2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you about the class structure from September 2018 when the school continues its expansion. It is 
planned for there to be three classes in each year group when we are at full capacity and from September 2018 we are 
increasing from 17 to 18 classes. The Local Authority has provided additional funding for the next year to support this growth, 
with certain conditions, and it therefore means that we need to change how the classes are structured. 
 

 
Class Organisation 2018-2019 

 

Reception 
 

 
3 classes 

Key Stage 1 
Year 1 

5 classes of mixed Year 1 and Year 2 
Year 2 

Key Stage 2 

Year 3 
5 classes of mixed Year 3 and Year 4 

Year 4 

Year 5 
5 classes of mixed Year 5 and Year 6 

Year 6 

 
 
Although mixed-aged classes may be new for Brampton it is standard practice in many other schools. All teachers are 
responsible for the individual development of every child in their class and mixed year group classes do not change this. 
There is already a wide range of needs within each class and year group and the teachers are already proficient at adapting 
the curriculum to meet the pupils’ individual needs across the curriculum.  
 
We are very fortunate to already have a strong staff team for the next academic year and there will be new staff joining us 
as well. Over the next few months, staff will be working together to put plans in place to ensure that we continue to provide 
a high standard of education for all children and we will also be working closely with Local Authority Advisers.  
 
There will be a short meeting which is open to all parents on Wednesday 20th June, at 5.00pm and then repeated at 7.00pm. 
This will be an opportunity to meet with Governors and hear more about the plans for 2018-2019. 
 
It continues to be an exciting time for the school as we seek to maintain our high standards whilst going through a period of 
growth. We value your support and the contribution that all parents/carers make. The Governors are committed to ensuring 
the best for all children at the school and are working with the staff to support them during this time of transition. Please 
remember that any general questions can be sent to governorquestions@brampton.cambs.sch.uk. Previous questions can 
be viewed on the school website under the ‘Governors’ tab. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Peter Allen         Mr Dave Freeman 
Headteacher         Chair of Governors   
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